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City Council Transmittal - MM13.29 - Confronting the Legacy 
of the Transatlantic Slave Trade: Renaming Civic Assets 
Bearing the Henry Dundas Name 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on February 22, 2024, adopted the following: 

That TTC staff, in collaboration, with the General Manager, Economic Development and 
Culture and relevant stakeholders, develop a framework for considering the naming of 
Dundas Station and Dundas West Station and report to the TTC Board by the end of Q3 
2024 with a recommended process for public and stakeholder engagement, including 
consideration of: 

a. Existing policies and procedures for naming TTC assets and how associated 
costs and values are determined;  

b. A Racial Equity analysis regarding capital asset naming/renaming generally, and 
the TTC racial equity impacts and opportunities of Dundas and Dundas West 
renaming specifically, consistent with the City of Toronto Action Plan to Confront 
Anti-Black Racism, City of Toronto Reconciliation Action Plan to Confront Anti-
Black Racism, City of Toronto Reconciliation Action Plan, Embrace Diversity – 
The TTC’s 10 Point Action Plan and 5-Year Diversity and Human Rights Plan;  

c. Associated costs, including opportunities to leverage efficiencies and 
partnerships to enhance public art and beautification of Dundas and Dundas 
West stations alongside implementation of any renaming; and 

d. Background on any requests or discussion with non-profit third parties with 
respect to the naming of Dundas Station and/or Dundas West Station. 


